
From: registrar
To:
Subject: HPE CM: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Enbridge gasline expansion
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 1:49:49 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: rdmohar 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 9:37 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Cc: Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org
Subject: Enbridge gasline expansion

I am writing to let you know that I oppose the proposed expansion of a gas line in Hamilton Ontario by Enbridge:
Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion - EB-2019-0159. In this era of climate change, any addition to the use of
fossil fuels is inappropriate.  Monies should instead be used for research and manufacture of non fossil fuel energy.
Thank you,
Deirdre Mohar




